
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to discuss your current rent situation and to 

offer any necessary support during these challenging times. 

We understand that the past few months have been difficult for many, and we want to ensure that 

you have the necessary resources to remain in your home. If you are experiencing financial 

hardship, please do not hesitate to reach out to discuss your options. 

We are committed to working with you to find a solution that meets your needs. Please feel free 

to contact me directly at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


